Commissioner of Police will extend his
service

The incumbent Commissioner of Police, Mr Lo Wai-chung, who will reach
retirement age on November 19, 2018, has been granted extension of service
for 12 months to November 18, 2019.

A Government spokesman said today (September 13), "The purpose of
granting Commissioner Lo an extension of service is to facilitate a smooth
transition of the senior management of the Police Force."
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